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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the upcoming academic year, I wanted to take a moment to share some important 

information regarding our pupils' upcoming statutory assessments. Attendance during these 

assessment periods is always important for your child's well-being and progress. Absences can have 

a significant impact on their performance and preparation, and we want to ensure that all our pupils 

have the best possible opportunity to demonstrate their learning and abilities. 

 

Early Years and Year 1 Phonics Screening Check: 

Our Early Years and Year 1 pupils will be participating in the Phonics Screening Check this year. This 

assessment will take place during the week commencing Monday, 9th June 2025. It is essential that 

all pupils in these year groups attend school during this time, as the results of this check are crucial 

in supporting their ongoing literacy development. 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check: 

Our Year 4 pupils will be taking part in the Multiplication Tables Check, which will be held over a 

two-week period commencing Monday, 2nd June 2025. This assessment is designed to ensure that 

our pupils have a strong grasp of their multiplication tables, a vital skill for their continued academic 

success. We kindly request that all Year 4 pupils be present during this assessment period. 

Year 6 End of Key Stage 2 Assessments: 

Our Year 6 pupils will be sitting their End of Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessments from Monday, 12th 

May to Thursday, 15th May 2025. These assessments are a milestone in their educational journey 

and will provide valuable information to support their transition to secondary school. It is imperative 

that all Year 6 pupils attend school during this assessment period. 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or require support, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 

child's class teacher, the school office, or myself directly. We are committed to supporting you and 

your child every step of the way. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Cannon 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


